
CRA Newsletter, 1-7-2019 
  
Hello Everyone, 

Last Thursday the Utah Board of Education released the school report cards that indicate how 

schools scored on the SAGE test student took last spring.  While SAGE scores are only a part 

of what makes Canyon Rim Academy a great place, I wanted to share part of an email that I 

received from Jennifer Lambert, the Executive Director of the Utah State Charter Board. 

“The State Charter School Board (SCSB) is looking at the recently released school report card 

data for the schools we authorize. We noticed that Canyon Rim Academy is at the top. In fact, in 

looking at the percentage of points possible in the report card, you are in the top 10% of all 

schools in the state. Congratulations! That is quite an accomplishment. Thank you for the 

meaningful difference this means in those students lives”. 

Again, this is only one part of what makes our school so great. I value many other qualities of 

the school that are not quantifiable. The teachers, aides, secretaries, lunch workers and all 

other support staff make for a warm, inviting atmosphere.  Parents and other community 

supporters also contribute to our school.  Last, but not least, it is the students that grow and 

benefit from working hard.  The efforts of everyone make our school great. 

Thanks to everyone and Happy New Year!k 

Kent Fuller 

Bank Day this Wednesday 
Washington Federal will be at Canyon Rim Academy for Save at School on Wednesday, January 9th 
during the lunch hour. 
Open an account for $5.00 and Washington Federal will deposit $5.00 to get your savings started. 
A new account can be opened any time during the school year.  
  
Books & Bagels  
3rd & 4th Graders should sign up this week if they’d like to attend Books & Bagels.  It will be held this 
Friday, January 11th at 7:58 am. Sign up list is posted outside the library.   
  

Canyon Prep Academy Preschool Registration 

Registration for 2019-2020 Canyon Prep Academy Preschool  

Friday, January 25th    8:15 a.m. - 10:00 a.m. in Room 3 

-Applicants will be registered on a first come, first served basis.  

-CPA Preschool is a 4-5 year old Pre-K preschool, with children entering Kindergarten the 

following year. Students must be 4 years old by Sept. 1, 2019 in order to register. 

-Students attend 4 days a week, Monday – Thursday, 8:30-11:15 a.m. 

-Tuition cost, $225.00 per month.  

-Registration Fee due on Jan. 25th is $35.00. 

We have 20 children in our class with 2 teachers + a parent volunteer on most days.   

Our main goal is to have your child enjoy school,  

love learning and get ready to enter Kindergarten. 

   
CALENDAR 
Friday, Jan. 11:             Books & Bagels for 3rd & 4th Grades, 7:58 a.m. 
Monday, Jan. 21:          NO SCHOOL, Martin Luther King Day 
Friday, Jan. 25:             Preschool Registration, 8:15-10:00 a.m. in room 3    
  


